
Billy Connolly – another date
added to High Horse tour

Billy Connolly’s High Horse Tour 2014 is already set to smash
box office records as demand has led to another date being
added  to the run at the Usher Hall, Edinburgh for Thursday 16
October 8pm. These tickets will go on sale tomorrow Wednesday
23 July at 10AM.

The show will now run for a total of six nights (4, 5, 7, 8,
15, 16 October).

All  tickets  sales  for  this  tour  have  faced  high  demand,
resulting in queues for counter sales and heavy traffic across
the website and phone lines – an indication that this new date
will also be in high demand. As with previously added extra
Billy Connolly dates, we are maximising the number of staff
dealing with bookings across all channels and we would ask all
our customers to be as patient as possible as we get through
the volume of booking traffic.

The organisers say they are delighted to be able to offer yet
another opportunity to see him at the Usher Hall.

The official ticket agent is Usher Hall Box Office, Lothian
Road, Edinburgh EH1 2EA | 0131 228 1155 www.usherhall.co.uk

Due to public demand tickets are restricted to two per person.

An allocation of tickets are will also be available at the
following official ticket outlets; Tickets Scotland,127 Rose
Street,  Edinburgh  EH2  3DT  |  0131  220
3234 www.tickets-scotland.com AND Ripping Records, 91 South
Bridge, Edinburgh EH1 1HN (in person only)
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